
Faculty Senate Budget Committee  
October 22, 2015 
 
Attendees: Jean Cook, O. P. Cooper, Leanne DeFoor, Julia Farmer, Tom Gainey, Kyle 
Marrero, Meg Pearson, Andrea Stanfield (Chair), Jim Sutherland, Brad Yates 
 
Discussed salary equity study and how to get information out to the rest of faculty. Dr. 
Marrero talked about creating tiers at Associate and full Professor levels.  
 
New salary study includes merit pay increases as part of reported salaries; so previous 
merit pay increases will not be added on top of equity adjustments. Merit pay for 2016 will 
be added after equity adjustment. 
 
Committee will start a list of frequently asked questions to prepare for meetings with 
faculty at the beginning of next year. 
 
Reviewed the budget documents Dr. Marrero will present to the Board of Regents in 
December.  
 
   


